
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

July 10, 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Yesterday the district received word of a student who was symptomatic for Covid-19 

after being at Lifetime Fitness on the morning of Thursday, July 9th. The student 

does not yet have test results. However, since the student began showing symptoms 

after being at Lifetime Fitness, we are being proactive and will not have morning 

Lifetime Fitness next week. The district is working with Cass County Health 

Department to take all precautions necessary with this situation. Students who were 

present in the morning sessions during this week (week of July 6th), should not 

attend any other school activities, sports or co-curricular, until further notice.  

 

Please keep a close eye on your child over the next few days, and if your child is 

running a fever of 100.4 or higher, has a sore throat, a dry cough, difficulty breathing, 

or is short of breath, please call your family physician. Anytime your child is not 

feeling well and has two or more of these symptoms, please keep your child home 

and notify the school. 

 

We appreciate you working with us to help keep our community healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Steve Meyers 

Superintendent 


